
 
SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF MARCH 5, 2018 
3 P.M., BIBB GRAVES CONFERENCE ROOM 

 
 
 The Shared Governance Executive Committee met at 3 p.m. on Monday, March 5, 2018, 
in the Board Room of Bibb Graves Hall. 



Proposal from Council of Academic Deans for a Parental Leave Policy 
 

Dr. Paulk made a motion and Dr. Jacques seconded the motion to present this request to 
the Faculty Senate as a faculty only issue.  The motion was approved unanimously.  Mr. Russell 
requested that should a similar staff proposal come forward, it be considered as a staff only issue 
for review by the Staff Senate. 
 
Comments from Constituent Representatives 
 

For the SGA, there was no report due to the absence of SGA President Hugo Dante


